
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
    
 
                                             MAR 22, 2010 

 
 

1800E1-SSA 
INDIANA BROADCASTING, LLC. 
ONE WEST EXCHANGE STREET 
SUITE 5A 
PROVIDENCE, RI 02903 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Facility ID: 39269 
        INDIANAPOLIS, IN 
        BDRTCDT-20100128AGA 
         
  
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed 
facility does not comply with the Commission’s interference 
rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to the following facilities: 
 
WIIH-CA CHANNEL 17 BLTTA-20020930ABH INDIANAPOLIS, IN 
 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment 
to resolve these specified problems within (30) days from the 
date of this letter.  Your amendment must be filed 
electronically. If not so amended, your application will be 
considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
                                                                
                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                         Associate Chief 
                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 

  


